
March 31, 2020 

 

To, 

Corporate Governance Department 

BSE Limited (BSE SME Platform) 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Sub:  Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 

Ref:   1) Script ID: “JIGAR”, Script Code: 540651 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 read with Amendments thereto and 

further clarification given by BSE vide its letter dated April 02, 2019 vide Ref No. LIST/COMP/01/2019-

20, please note that the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed 

for all Designated Persons and their Immediate Relatives with effect from April 01, 2020 till 48 hours 

after the announcement/declaration of the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter 

and Year ended March 31, 2020. 

 

The date of Board Meeting for declaration of Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter 

and Year ended on March 31, 2020 will be intimated in due course. 

 

Due to the prevailing situation and guidelines issued by the stock exchange, this intimation is being 

filed under Sd/-. 

 

We request you to kindly take on your record. 

 

Thanking You.  

 

For, JIGAR CABLES LIMITED                                               

 

Sd/- 

CS Priyanka K. Marvania 

Compliance Officer & Company Secretary 

Membership No.: A58477 

Contact No. : 7226000451 

 


